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School Council Corner… 

Fun Fest 
We can’t thank you enough for the amazing turnout and support for our Fun 
Fest event. We have to say, that this was by far the best Fun Fest yet! The gift 
basket raffles were a HUGE success. We would like to pass along our sincere 
thanks to all the students/parents/teachers who donated the items to make 
these themed baskets phenomenal. Without volunteers and a lot of long hours 
of planning and hard work, this event would not be able to happen. Thank you 
to all the parent council members and volunteers, teachers, community 
members and our HAT Team for making this event such a huge success.  
 

Funding Through Council 
Our fundraising initiatives this year, helped our school greatly. With your help 
we were able to provide each teacher with a lump sum dollar amount, which 
they will use towards specific items for their classrooms/students. As well, we 
provided a $5/student grant to help offset/ lower the cost of school trips. New 
books were purchased for our school library, funding for the school play 
production, freezies for our students for play-day, and items for our music 
program.   
 

New Members/Volunteers 
As this school year is coming to an end we would like to remind 
parents/grandparents/guardians that we are always looking for new council 
members and volunteers. Please consider coming out to our September 
meeting so you can see exactly what it is that council does. For more 
information visit http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/elementary/get-involved/councils/ 
As well, a current vulnerable police check is required to ensure the safety of 
the children within our school.  For more information please visit 
https://hamiltonpolice.on.ca/how-to/obtain-criminal-records-
check/vulnerable-sector-check or contact the main office at school. 

 

Next Meeting 
Our next meeting is tentatively set for Tuesday September 18th at 6:15pm. 

Ideas, Questions or 
Concern? 

Contact us: 
schoolcouncil464@hwdsb.on.ca 

 

All positions were elected 
at the September Meeting 

 
Chair:  
Secretary: Sandy Koudys 
Treasurer: Erika 
Matkovich 
 

Facebook: Sir Wilfrid 
Laurier School Council 

http://www.facebook.co
m/groups/242939855787
731/ 
 

School Council HWDSB  
Web Page: 
http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/
sirwilfridlaurier/swl-
school-council/ 
School Tel: 905-578-4422 
 

Important Contact  
Information: 
Superintendent:  
Jeff Gillies 
Executive Assistant:  
Tanya Shaver       
Email: 
tshaver@hwdsb.on.ca      
Phone: 905-527-5092 
ext.2323 
 

Trustee: Todd White 
Phone: 289-237-1644  
Email: 
twhite@hwdsb.on.ca 
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